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Call for Papers 
 

APACALL members are invited to submit previously unpublished papers related to 

computer-assisted language learning (CALL). As implied by the preliminary title of the 

book “Faces of Computer-Assisted Language Learning in the Digital Age”, papers are 

welcome on various aspects of CALL (e.g., technology integration into the language 

classroom; computer-mediated communication; web-based language learning; mobile-

assisted language learning; online learning; collaborative learning; blended learning; 

virtual worlds; learner training; teacher education).  

 

This book is proposed to accept three types of papers: research papers; development 

papers; and practice papers. Research papers should either report on original research or 

present an original framework that links previous research, educational theory and 

teaching practices. Development papers should focus on the development of CALL 

applications, programs or activities for specific purposes. Practice papers should deal 

with the use of CALL in a specific context and highlight practice rather than research.   

 

Members who are interested in contributing to the book should send an e-mail message 

of intent, with “APACALL Book 4 –” and “your name” (e.g., APACALL Book 4 – 

Jeong-Bae Son) in the Subject field, and a 200-word abstract with their contact details 

to the Editor (drjbson@gmail.com) between 15 January and 28 February 2018 (i.e., 

deadline for submissions – 28 February 2018). For the submission of your abstract, 

please use the Abstract Submission Form (click to download).   

 

Authors of abstracts selected for inclusion will be notified and given full submission 

guidelines by 20 March 2018 and full papers (research papers – 5,000-7,500 words; 

development papers – 2,500-5,000 words; practice papers – 2,500-5,000 words) will be 

due by 30 June 2018. Initial selection of full papers will be made by the Editor by 20 

July 2018 and then selected papers will be sent to reviewers for anonymous peer review. 

The book is expected to be published in 2019.  

 

Note: All contributors to the book must be APACALL members. If you are not an 

APACALL member, please join APACALL first by completing and submitting its 

Membership Application Form on the APACALL website (click to access). Membership 

is free.  

 

http://www.apacall.org/research/books/Book4_Abstract_Submission_Form.docx
http://www.apacall.org/

